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Trust Management 
Maidstone Hospital 

Hermitage Lane 
Maidstone  

Kent  
ME16 9QQ 

Email: mtw-tr.foiadmin@nhs.net 
15 November 2018 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to the A&E consultation 
proposals. 
 
You asked: 
We are requesting access to the following documents if they have been 
carried out. It is most likely that the STP already has these in their possession 
at the current time; given that the consultation is due to begin in January: 
 
1). The Public Health Observatory report on the proposals 
 
2). The Independent Impact Assessment on the proposals 
 
Please can you also provide the name and contact details for the new Director 
of Acute Services at Kent & Medway STP? 
 
The Trust understands that you have received a reply directly from Kent and 
Medway STP. 
 
Please find below for ease of reference the parts of that response that relate 
to the above FOI request. 
 
STP response: 
 
We have commissioned the integrated impact assessment but this has not yet 
been completed.  We need to provide the final detail of the options, and the 
output from the listening events will shape these.  The full integrated impact 
assessment will be included in the pre-consultation business case and 
published. 
 
Regarding your reference to the Public Health Observatory report, we think 
this relates to the South East Clinical Senate Review of proposals as there are 
no plans to submit a report to the Public Health Observatory?  The Clinical 
Senate will review our proposals once the two options under consideration 



have been evaluated.  This work has been planned but not undertaken.  The 
report from the Senate will also be included in the PCBC and published. 
 
We will make sure you receive copies of the reports, along with the PCBC, 
once they are published. 
 
Information regarding the Director of Acute Services can be found on the Kent 
and Medway STP website: kentandmedway.nhs.uk/programme-board/whos-
who-on-the-programme-board/ 
 


